
ir. Vahe Fa raj ian 
101 Ulloa 
San Francisco 
California 94127 

Dear Mr. Farajian: 

March 27, 1974 

We gratefully ackno~ledge your generous Jonation 
of $30.00 which you were kind enough to make to St. 
Va.rtan Cathedral on the occasion of your first visit. 

llfe are glad that you took time off your ;,Chedule 
to visit our beautiful cathedral, and hope that you 
will visit us again. 

Enc. 

l'lith prayers, 

Fr. Mampre Kouzouian 
Canon Sacrist 


